
Date: Wed, 26 Sep 2012 17:50:42 +0000 
Subject: 2012 ReTees Newsletter - Final Chapter for the year (almost) 
Greetings ReTees, 
  
Spinning through the void of space at over 11 hundred miles per 
minute, the ReTees have travelled nearly 300 million miles in an 
elliptical path since we first tee’d off back in March.  During the 183 
days of this year’s campaign, we’ve met some new good friends, 
tipped our cap in bidding farewell to a few old ones, and tried to 
master (or at least get better at) this crazy game of golf. 

  
While we have travelled far, some of our handicaps haven’t been so 
lucky…the season always starts with visions of the lower 
handicap….yet our bodies, our vices, and our minds, tend to 
influence the outcome way more than we think or 
hope.  But,…..does it really matter?  I say, “No”…as long as you are 
with good people, enjoying the fact that we are out there humbling 
ourselves to this pesky mistress we call golf, all the while enjoying 
the journey, and the fact that the lungs are still taking in air, and the 
ole’ chambered muscular organ continues to pump that wonderful 
hematic liquid through our veins….well….it just doesn’t get any 
better than that, does it? 

  
I say, tip your glass  to a fun season that is now in the rear view 
mirror (today is the last Wednesday of unpunched greens…..Foster 
breaks out the aerator next Tuesday)…..and give a toast to the 
ReTees champions Bob Tomsett and Mike Yamada….and wish them 
well in their battles at the Home Course this Saturday.  Carry the 
ReTees mantle well gentlemen….and good luck! 

  
As far as the ReTees Newsletters go, there will be an occasional 
publication during the off-season, to provide you with meeting 
minutes from our officer’s transition meeting (time and place TBD), 



next year’s schedule, and any updates to rules, and of course, the 
registration request for the 2013 season.  
  
But that’s all ahead of us…..and we have nearly 300 million more 
miles to travel before we tee it up again in the spring of 2013…..so, 
between now and then….you fine gentlemen have a great off-
season….and I looking forward to collecting more quarters from you 
next year! 
  
Cheers! 
konman   
 


